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18 October 21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re:  Year 7 Autumn Half-Term Free School Meal Vouchers 
 
We hope that you are well at this time. 
 
The Local Authority has decided to continue supporting families over the October half-term 
holiday.  Any child who receives a free school meal will be provided with a £15.00 voucher.  
This equates to 5 days at £3.00 per day. The vouchers will be distributed through the online 
company evouchers.com. 
 
Vouchers are available at the following supermarkets:  ASDA, ALDI, Morrisons, Sainsburys, 
Iceland and Tesco.   Please complete the following questionnaire to confirm the email 
address you would like the vouchers to be sent to.  If you have difficulties accessing email 
and would like your voucher to be posted home please state on the questionnaire: 
https://forms.office.com/r/cijjDr7wCx 
 
If you do not receive the text message you can access the online questionnaire using the link 
above. 
 
If you are experiencing any other difficulties at this time or would like any further support, 
please contact the school on welfare@cncs.school 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
  
         
Mr C Courtney        Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher  
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